
From: Katherine Setser <setserks@miamioh.edu>  
Sent: Monday, January 11, 2021 2:03 PM 
To: Member Input <memberinput@iccsafe.org> 
Subject: Comment on proposed changes to IECC 
 
Dear Members of the Code Council Board, 
 
The American Society of Interior Designers (ASID) supports the proposed framework for 
alignment of the residential provisions of the IECC and Chapter 11 of the IRC in keeping with 
the recommendations of the Appeals Board and the Blue Ribbon Committee. 
 
Please feel free to contact me if we can offer assistance in regard to the use and application of 
codes and standards within the interior design practice. 
 
Sincerely, 
Katherine Setser 
Chair, ASID Building, Fire, and Life Safety Subcommittee 
ASID Policy, Codes, and Standards Committee 
 
KATHERINE SETSER, ASID, IIDA, IDEC, NCIDQ 
Architecture + Interior Design 
106G Alumni Hall | Oxford, OH | 45056 
(615) 945-1510 cell | (513) 529-1666 office 
setserks@miamiOH.edu 
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